
2021 SOUTHERN VANCOUVER ISLAND POLICE MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

(and the 8th Annual BC Law Enforcement Memorial Golf Tournament)  
 

R E G I S T R A T I O N    F O R M 
 

                         
 
 

 
Date: Friday, September 24, 2021    Format: Texas Scramble 

Time: 11:30 am Registration / 1:00 pm Shotgun Start 
Location: Bear Mountain (Valley Course), 1999 Country Way, Victoria, BC 

Price: $125.00 (includes green fee, range balls, bottled water, power cart, BBQ dinner & door prizes) 
 

 
Contact Name:______________________________________ Agency:__________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: ___________________________________________ Postal Code: _________________________________ 
 
Phone: _________________________________________ Email: ______________________________________ 
 

Golfer 1 
 
Captain: _____________________________________ 
 
Agency:______________________________________ 
 

Golfer 2 
 

Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Agency:______________________________________ 
 

Golfer 3 
 

Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Agency:______________________________________ 
 

Golfer 4 
 

Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Agency:______________________________________ 

 

8th Annual BC Law Enforcement Memorial Golf Tournament 
 

The annual British Columbia Law Enforcement Memorial Golf Tournament is set up as a friendly inter-agency 
competition. Teams entering this separate category within the Southern Vancouver Island Police Memorial Golf 
Tournament must therefore consist of peace officers, active or retired, representing the same law enforcement agency.  

 
Please enter my team in this inter-agency competition bracket:    Please circle  YES   or   NO 
 
 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  Friday, September 10, 2021 

If you have a foursome please select a Captain for your team who will email harvey.stevenson@vicpd.ca with 

the names of your foursome.  Captains are responsible for collecting their foursomes entry fees and e-

transferring funds to harvey.stevenson@vicpd.ca  If you do not have a team and remain interested, please 

email harvey.stevenson@vicpd.ca and you will be paired up with other interested golfers.  This year we are 

pleased to offer an Open Division for civilian employees, volunteers, friends, and/or family of law 

enforcement.  

Registration:  

• E transfer to harvey.stevenson@vicpd.ca and Email registration form to harvey.stevenson@vicpd.ca  
 

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact: Harvey.Stevenson@vicpd.ca  
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